
Hello,  
 
Almost any and every project for pedestrians, cyclists or transit users gets the common refrain that 
there isn't money in the budget. There's been an approved plan to add sidewalks and bike lanes to SW 
Scholl's Ferry road for decades now but there isn't money IN THE BUDGET for it. 
 
Meanwhile, we're throwing billions of dollars 
at highway widening projects which won't reduce congestion, will increase emissions and ignores the 
tried and true method of tolling highways. Tolls will reduce congestion and emissions. 
 
Stop funding car-centric infrastructure and do your job to maximize the public good by maximizing 
funding for pedestrian and cyclist and transit infrastructure. 
 
We just prioritize pedestrians, cyclists and transit users. 
 
Adam Pieniazek  
 


